March 2, 2012
Mrs. Ariane Poussiére,
25 Rue De La Prairie
CH 1202 Geneve
SWITZERLAND

Dear Mrs. Ariane Poussiére,

It is with great sorrow that I received the sad news of the passing of Mrs. Florence Conne-Fayet.
Last time I saw her was during my visit to Geneva for the occasion of the 20th Anniversary of the
Sogetsu Geneva Branch in October 2004. I will not forget her warm personality. I know how much
she meant to Sogetsu people as a fine leader and as a good friend. Mrs. Florence Conne-Fayet will be

long remembered by many. Please accept my heartfelt condolence to you and the members of the

Sogetsu Geneva Branch.

Yours sincerely,

lemoto
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